A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, October 26, 2015 at 10:00 am.

Present: David Sheedy, Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; George Samia, Town Administrator; Gloria
Mitchell, Administrative Assistant; and Assessor, Paula Wolfe.

Paula Wolfe explained the percentage for the tax classification. William Dowling asked is the Selectmen
had done something wrong. Ms. Wolfe explained the new growth needs to be approved before the
Selectmen can vote on the tax classification and it was not approved until Tuesday morning after the
meeting and they Selectmen just need to revote everything the same.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to maintain the approval of the recommendation of the Board of
Assessors and Paula Wolfe, Assessor to not split the tax rate for FY16.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, motion to adjourn.
VOTE: Yes — Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 10:03 am
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